
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 6th, 2024 

 

To: All Members of Grimsby Oldtimers Hockey Association: 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you in making last weeks celebration 

marking our 40th anniversary successful. The banners will be placed in both arenas and a mural 

put up at Teddys courtesy of Simon Duong. 

Craig and Sean congratulations on putting things together. 

I am still at a loss for words when I was presented with the award from CARHA as a builder 

and placed in their Hall of Fame. 

A special thank you to George Stephenson for spear heading this initiative. 

Thank you to all the teams for your generous gifts to me. 

To the Legends teams and Stars SE your gift is being used for our trip to Nova Scotia. 

I also thank you for all your support in making the Grimsby Oldtimers a success. 

Keep in mind it takes more than one person to make a league successful. 

We are fortunate to have people like Craig Broijer, Sean Woolvett , Blair Gentle, John Mogford 

who make everything work behind the scenes. 

The convenors Vaughn Warrington, David Harrison, Rob Jacques and Don Prodeus all 

volunteers that look after the draft and on ice issues. 

The team reps some of whom have done this job for years a tip of the hat to you as well. 

We are 40 years strong let’s keep it going! 

 

Yours in hockey, 

Charlie 

 

 

 


